Great Basin College
Student Government Association
Executive Board Meeting
Agenda

12:30 P.M. August 6th, 2010
Battle Mountain – GBC BM 4

Elko – LH 114

Ely – GBC 112

Pahrump – PVC 115
Winnemucca – GBC 109
I. Call to Order


II. Roll Call

Executive Board

Paulette Batayola, President

_________

Jacqueline Lemback, Vice President 
_________

Crystal Morgan, Secretary

_________

Julie Smith, Student Advocate

_________

III. Introduction of Guests






Information

IV. Approval of Agenda






Information/Action
A. August 6th, 2010
V. Approval of Minutes






Information/ Action
A. None
VI.  President’s Report






Information/ Action

VII. Unfinished Business






Information/ Action

VIII. New Business







Information/ Action

A. Senator Positions Battle Mountain



Information/ Action

President Batayola requests that the number of Senators to

represent the Battle Mountain Center remain at one (1) with

one (1) position open for the Fall 2010 Elections.
B. Senator Positions Elko





Information/ Action

President Batayola requests that the number of Senators to
represent the Elko Campus be set to six (6) with five (5) open 

positions for the Fall 2010 Elections.
C. Senator Positions Ely





Information/ Action

President Batayola requests that the number of Senators to 

represent the Ely Center remain at two (2) with one (1)

position open for the Fall 2010 Elections.
D. Senator Positions Pahrump




Information/ Action

President Batayola requests that the number of Senators to 
represent the Pahrump Center remain at two (2) with two (2)

positions open for the Fall 2010 Elections.
E. Senator Positions Winnemucca




Information/ Action

President Batayola requests that the number of Senators to 
represent the Winnemucca Center remain at two (2) with 

one (1) position open for the Fall 2010 Elections.
IX. Public Comment







Information
At the call of the President, public comments shall be heard by SGA.

Upon proper requests individuals may be granted the floor by the 

President. Please note that due to time restrictions the President may 
place reasonable limitations as to the amount of time individuals may

address SGA.

Posted on the GBC SGA Website (www.gbcnv.edu), the GBC SGA Offices, Berg Hall, McMullen Hall, Lundberg Hall on the Elko Campus and E-mailed for posting at the GBC Centers: Battle Mountain, Ely, Pahrump, and Winnemucca.
POSTED:
August 3rd, 2010; 9:00 A.M.
